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The Right Honourable Cr Graham Quirk  
Lord Mayor of Brisbane 
GPO Box 2287 
BRISBANE QLD 4001 
 
Dear Lord Mayor Graham Quirk 
 
It has come to the attention of the CBD BUG that on the 24/9/18 that Cr Andrew Wines posted 
on Facebook that Brisbane City Council would be spending $1million in designing an upgraded 
Kelvin Grove Rd (figure 1). Kelvin Grove Rd is listed in the BCC town plan (figure 2) and the 
Transport and Main Roads SEQ “Principal Cycle Network Plan” (figure 3). As both the Council 
and the State of Queensland recognize the potential of Kelvin Grove Road as a cycling 
corridor, the CBD BUG would like to enquire if the scope of works for the design phase includes 
designing for the provision of protected bikelanes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Donald Campbell 
Co-convenor 
Brisbane CBD BUG 
4 October 2018 

 
Cc:   
Cr Peter Matic - Paddington Ward   
Grace Grace MP  - Member for McConnel 
Kate Jones MP  - Member for Cooper 
Mark Bailey MP  - Minister for Transport and Main Roads 
 

 
 
 



 2

 
Figure 1 
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Figure 3 


